
200 E. Colfax

Room 136

Denver, CO 80203

July 7th, 2022

My Fellow Coloradan:

On behalf of the State of Colorado, it is a true pleasure to send you this enclosed ‘Colorado

Cashback’ refund check. This Spring, I signed Senate Bill 22-233, which directed the

Colorado Department of Revenue (CDOR) to refund $750 to each individual resident taxpayer

and $1,500 to resident joint tax filers. This refund is being paid to you because you are a

Colorado resident taxpayer. Colorado law limits how much the state can spend each year,

and thanks to Colorado’s strong economic growth and our successful work to close special

interest tax loopholes, we are able to put even more of your hard-earned money back in

your pocket, and we’re doing it well ahead of schedule.

At a time when inflation is causing increases in the cost of everyday items, we are

committed to getting this money to you as quickly as possible.

For questions about your Colorado Cashback payment, visit our website at

tax.colorado.gov/cash-back or call 303-951-4996.

Governor Jared Polis


